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STATEMENT BY THE PRESI DENT OF THE SECURI TY COUNCI L

At the 3782nd nmeeting of the Security Council, held on 28 May 1997 in
connection with the Council's consideration of the itementitled "The situation
inthe Mddle East”, the President of the Security Council made the follow ng
statenent on behalf of the Council

"In accordance with the resolution just adopted on the renewal of the

nmandat e of the United Nations D sengagenent Cbserver Force, | have been
aut hori zed to nmake the followi ng conpl enentary statenment on behalf of the
Security Counci |

"As is known, the report of the Secretary-CGeneral on the United
Nati ons Di sengagenent Cbserver Force (S/1997/372) states, in
paragraph 13: "Despite the present quiet in the Israel-Syria sector,
the situation in the Mddle East continues to be potentially dangerous
and is likely to remain so, unless and until a conprehensive
settlenent covering all aspects of the Mddle East problem can be
reached." That statement of the Secretary-Ceneral reflects the view
of the Security Council.""
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